
 

 
 

SRI LANKA LAW COLLEGE 

NOTICE 
 

 
Calling for applications for enrollment as an Attorney-At-Law 

Student from Recognized Local/ Foreign Universities 
2024 (2nd Intake) 

 

1.  The eligible applicants who have commenced their studies in 
law on or before December 29, 2020* can drop their 
application as per the given guidelines in the box kept at the 
Student Registration Unit on or before July 05, 2024. 

 

2.  The application and guidelines can be downloaded from the 
Sri Lanka Law College website (http://www.sllc.ac.lk). 

 

3.  The students who have commenced their studies in law on or 
after December 30, 2020* are not required to apply for this 
intake. They must sit for the Special Entrance Examination and 
the date will be notified in due course. 

 

4.  Please ensure that the applicant will use the latest application 
and the guidelines (version no. 2024-2) for this intake. 

 
 
 

The Unit Head 
Student Registration Unit, 
June 03, 2024  
 

*. The date of commencement of the studies will not apply to the University of Sri Lanka (any 
university established or deemed to be established under the Universities Act, No. 16 of 1978 
in Sri Lanka), and Sir John Kotelawala Defence University. 

http://www.sllc.ac.lk/

